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We shall discuss some of the issues and challenges of teaching a course on biodiversity. Our course is team taught with

a mathematician and a biologist, and is a senior capstone experience course. We have developed explicit links between

biology, mathematical models, and technology to implement models. The technology we have employed includes Excel

spreadsheets and agent based models written in Netlogo. We shall discuss some of the challanges and limitations of

employing our problem based learning approach. (Received September 20, 2007)
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